
APPRAISAL REVIEW BOARD FOR THE HASKELL COUNTY 
APPRAISAL DISTRICT OF TEXAS 

Notice of Public Hearing of the Appraisal Review Board 
Posted May 8, 2025 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing of the Appraisal Review Board of the Haskell 

County Appraisal District will convene on Monday, May 12, 2025, at 9:00 a.m.  The 
hearing will be held at the Appraisal District’s office  
located at 604 North 1st Street in Haskell, Texas. 

 
This notice is given pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Government 

Code. 
 

 
AGENDA 

 
1) Call to Order 
 
2) Oath of Office, Statement of Officer 
 
3) Establishment of Quorum 

 
4) Citizens Communication 

 
5) Approval of Minutes for July 2024 ARB Meetings 
 
6) Adoption of Model Hearing Procedures 

 
7) Chief Appraiser Transfers Appraisal Roll to ARB 
 
8) Adjournment 
 
 
      

 
Lonnie Meredith 
ARB Chairman  


